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Galloway, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is sponsoring a series of 
technology workshops for older adults at Stockton’s Kramer Hall instructional site, located at 30 
Front St. in Hammonton, N.J.  

Rich Jeffries, a SCOSA volunteer, will instruct the winter sessions of the technology workshops.  

Jeffries will present “Learn Microsoft Applications” on Tuesday, Feb. 23 from 11 a.m. – noon. 
The presentation will serve as an introduction to some of the most popular Microsoft 
applications such as Word, Excel and Powerpoint, and will prepare individuals for future 
application-specific classes. 

He will then present, “Introduction to Microsoft Word” on Tuesday, Feb. 23 from 12:30 – 1:30 
p.m. The presentation will explain how to use Word to write reports, letters and journals, and will 
be followed by a practice session using the application.  

Seating is limited and registration is required. To register, call 609-626-3591 or register online at 
www.surveymonkey.com/s/scosa2016.  

Visit the SCOSA website at www.stockton.edu/scosa for more information, updates and 
cancellation procedures.  

 
#          #          # 

http://www.stockton.edu/media
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/scosa2016
http://www.stockton.edu/scosa

